
In recognition of his unwavering support of all PAARA

activities for more than Thirty years, during which

time Vic always believed in the important work PAARA

was doing, developed and executed his plan for

inviting new hams to the club, served as a prolific

PAARA-graphs columnist (Web Wanderings, PAARA

Ponderings), PAARA Secretary, then Vice President

and Program Director, and then PAARA President. . .

The Officers and Directors of the
Palo Alto Amateur Radio Association

do hereby award and bestow upon

Vic Black, AB6SO
a Lifetime Membership

on this date of 3 December 2021


